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    Thursday 09th March 2017
Dear Parents,
Red Nose Day –Talent Show.  Auditions will be taking place in the hall on the afternoon of Friday 17th March.  Please can you ensure that children have everything that they need with them that day to help with their act.  This might be music, costume, props etc.  We have a special visitor called Jorja from the TV show ‘Got what it takes’ on CBBC who will be visiting the school to show her singing talent on Monday 3rd April! We would love the children to vote for her at her next stage of final 4 on 4th April. I will keep you posted.

Year 5 and 6 have been lucky enough to meet Chris Lubbe (previous bodyguard to Nelson Mandella) and be part of an inspirational talk this Tuesday.  Chris talked to the children about his incredible life history living in a shanty town in South Africa. Chris shared his memories from his childhood during the apartheid and his own experience of imprisonment.  His key theme was linked to ‘never giving up, forgiveness and appreciation’.  The children and staff were both inspired and saddened by what Chris had experienced.   
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Miss Louise Bradley came into school with her baby Thea last week. It was lovely to see how much Thea had grown up since being born last July.  Miss Bradley informed us that she is choosing to be a full time Mummy now and therefore will not be returning to work as a teacher at Stockham School.  Miss Bradley was very sad to share this news with us, but is looking forward to her new full time Mummy role!  We will be saying goodbye formally to Miss Bradley later on in the year. I have put out an advert for a full time teaching post starting in September 17.

PTI’s – Please sign up with your child’s teacher for next week parent-teacher meetings.  Year 1 meeting will be during the last week of term.

Request: Does anyone have a keyboard that the school can borrow for a few weeks.  We are looking into raising money to buy a school electronic keyboard so that the children who learn piano can perform in assemblies. We also need this for our talent show.






Thank you,
Mrs Burbank.
PAs this week were Jack and Ryan. Thank you for your help.  

School Dinners

The menus for the next 3 week cycle have been given to the children this week.  Please fill this out and return to school.  This is important for the kitchen staff to place their weekly food order.
Forest School

Last week at Forest School we hunted for animal pictures hidden in the hedges and matched them to their names at base.  We then learned how to make shelters.
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 Year F   We have read the story of Cinderella and made our own wishes.  In maths we

               have been practicing our doubles and learning how to take away. 
 Year 1   We have been describing characters from Little Red Riding Hood this week and 

               we have been working on addition in maths.
 Year 2   In maths we have been practising reading scales and in history we have created

               timelines of the Great fire of London.  We also enjoyed a food tasting afternoon 

               as our marble jar treat!
 Year 3   In Year 3 we have been working hard writing myths in English. We have also 
               been finishing our Fractions topic and now we are moving onto division. We 
               have also started our new topic - A local area study!
 Year 4   This week Year 4 have started making electrical circuits in science.  We have been solving money problems in maths and writing our own stories, set in Pompeii, in English.  As part of our topic work we have been designing Roman chariots and learning about the legend of how Rome was created.  
 Year 5   This week in Year 5 we have been writing our own news reports about events that took place within Beowulf; some of us have even done it from a different perspective. In maths we have continued looking at the area of shapes.
 Year 6   In Year 6 we have been making electronic board games.  In maths we have 

               been learning algebra and in English we have been exploring complex  

               sentences.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F   Eva for super doubling.  Owen for super counting.  
Year 1   Tiana and Fabian for persevering with your place value work over the last couple

              of weeks.  You never gave up and I am so proud of you for cracking it!  
Year 2   Amber and Summer for great confidence and determination when writing their 
             ‘Great fire of Wantage’ diary entries.  Well done girls, your writing was superb! 
Year 3   Will for confidence and good listening on the carpet during maths. Well done!

              Teya for showing great pride in her English work, retelling Little Red Riding Hood
              and writing sentences. 
Year 4   Phoebe for being determined and making great progress in swimming.
              Dylan A for excellent maths work on money this week.
Year 5   Casey and Lilly for showing determination to independently find out the area of 
              compound shapes.
Year 6   Joel for excellent teamwork and helping others (and Mrs Cargill) in guided 

              reading.  Matylda for great perseverance in algebra. 
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Year 2 for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 6 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done 6 Year!
A message from Wantage Library

Spring Storytime and Craft – Friday 7th April – 10.30am – 11.30am – Come and join in with the fun at our Spring Storytime and Craft! Suitable for children aged between 3 to 8 yrs old. Please book your free ticket by calling Wantage Library on 01235 762291.

Cartoon Drawing Workshop with Clive Goddard – Wednesday 12th April – 10.30am – 11.30am – Clive Goddard, illustrator of the ‘Horribly Famous’ books and creator of the ‘Fintan Fedora’ books will be showing you how to draw some fun cartoons in this free workshop! Signed books will also be available for purchase! This workshop is suitable for children aged between 6 to 12 yrs old. Please book your free ticket by phoning 01235 762291.

School Uniform
If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.









